
 

 
28 June 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We're looking forward to seeing you all this evening at your Leavers' Prom! 
 
Just to remind you, the venue is the Queen's Stand at Epsom Downs Racecourse (KT18 
5LU). Parking attendants will direct you where to go. 
 
Arrival is from 6.30pm, and no later than 7.00pm. We'll be sitting down to begin dinner 
at 7.15pm. 
Carriages at 11pm. Please message your young person once you arrive to collect, to let 
them know you are there. 
 
Best wishes 
The Carrington Team. 
 
 
 


